
DEPARTMENT OF LAWS 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
  

 

 

NOTICE 

This is to inform that an I.P.R. and Corporate Law firm will be visiting 

the campus on 25.05.2022, Wednesday. The shortlisted candidates will 

be informed and are advised to come in uniform along with their 

original certificates and two copies of their resumes. 

The reporting time for short listed candidates is 10.00 am sharp. 

 

Sd/- 

Prof. (Dr.) Supinder Kaur 

(Placement In-charge) 

 

 


